From: Amsler, Sandra

Sent: Tuesday, May 1, 2018 11:26 AM

To: Barriero, Frank

Cc: Staton, Jennifer A

Subject: RE: Solicitation - Cooling Tower Repair - Battery Creek High School
Frank:

Your request is being honored under the Freedom of Information Act. The project was awarded to Mock Plumbing &
Mechanical, Inc in the amount of $24,628.00.

Regards,

Sandi Amsler, CPPB
Procurement Coordinator
Beaufort County School District
843-322-2349

843-322-0748 (fax)

From: Barriero, Frank [mailto:Frank.Barriero@daikinapplied.com]

Sent: Monday, April 30, 2018 3:59 PM

To: Amsler, Sandra <Sandra.Amsler@beaufort.k12.sc.us>

Subject: RE: Solicitation - CoolingTower Repair - Battery Creek High School

Sandi,
| see on your website the Intent to Award to Mock Mechanical. Is it public knowledge as to what their offer was?

Regards,

Frank Barriero

Service Sales Representative

Daikin Applied

843.621.8054 (Mobile) | 843.407.7963 (Office)
Frank.Barriero@daikinapplied.com | www.DaikinApplied.com
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From: Amsler, Sandra [mailto:Sandra.Amsler@beaufort.k12.sc.us]

Sent: Wednesday, April 25, 2018 10:29 AM

To: Barriero, Frank

Subject: RE: Solicitation - CoolingTower Repair - Battery Creek High School

Good Morning:



| have received your quote.
Thank You,

Sandi Amsler, CPPB
Procurement Coordinator
Beaufort County School District
843-322-2349

843-322-0748 (fax)

From: Barriero, Frank [mailto:Frank.Barriero@daikinapplied.com]

Sent: Wednesday, April 25, 2018 10:13 AM

To: Amsler, Sandra <Sandra.Amsler@beaufort.k12.sc.us>

Subject: RE: Solicitation - CoolingTower Repair - Battery Creek High School

Good morning Sandi,

Please see the attached offer completed on the form available for the BCSD website. Do you need anything other than
this form at this time?

Please advise, thank you.

Regards,

Frank Barriero

Service Sales Representative

Daikin Applied

843.621.8054 (Mobile) | 843.407.7963 (Office)
Frank.Barriero@daikinapplied.com | www.DaikinApplied.com
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From: Amsler, Sandra [mailto:Sandra.Amsler@beaufort.k12.sc.us]

Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2018 9:08 AM

To: Barriero, Frank

Cc: Miller, Ed

Subject: RE: Solicitation - CoolingTower Repair - Battery Creek High School

Mr. Barriero:

After speaking with our Director of Maintenance, we are in agreement that you may use a subcontractor on this
project. However, that subcontractor must have all the licenses required to do the work and this must be submitted
prior to the work starting.

Thank you,

Sandi Amsler, CPPB
Procurement Coordinator
Beaufort County School District
843-322-2349



843-322-0748 (fax)

From: Barriero, Frank [mailto:Frank.Barriero@daikinapplied.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 24,2018 8:18 AM

To: Amsler, Sandra <Sandra.Amsler@beaufort.k12.sc.us>

Subject: Solicitation - CoolingTower Repair - Battery Creek High School

Good morning Sandi,

As per the Solicitation (page 2) “Vendor shall not outsource to another vendor without written permission from BCSD”,
we are requesting permission to use our subcontractor who specializes in Cooling Tower repairs to help us with this
particular repair.

Please advise, thank you.
Regards,

Frank Barriero

Service Sales Representative

Daikin Applied

843.621.8054 (Mobile) | 843.407.7963 (Office)
Frank.Barriero@daikinapplied.com | www.DaikinApplied.com
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